
 
 

RSSoM Presents the YOP Digital Solo Competition 
 
Students in RSYO, YCO and Camerata Strings are invited to participate in our first-ever digital               
solo competition in Spring 2021! Winners will be selected from each ensemble and their videos               
featured on the RSSoM YouTube channel. The grand prize performance will be featured during              
the intermission of the Richmond Symphony’s Masterworks livestream in April!  
 
 

Repertoire 
Repertoire must be performed unaccompanied and be between two and eight minutes in length.              
Works written for solo instruments are encouraged, but not required. Your piece should be at               
the appropriate level and chosen with the help of your private teacher or school music teacher.                
When choosing repertoire, keep in mind that the winning videos will be presented             
unaccompanied. 
 
 

Video Submission 
Students must submit the final video, recorded in landscape, between March 1 and March 31.               
No videos will be accepted after March 31, 2021. In consideration of the potential performance               
during a Richmond Symphony livestream event, mindfulness is appreciated with both your            
presentation in dress and surroundings in your recording.  
 
 

Questions? 
Please email Jennifer Tobin, Youth Orchestra Manager, at ​jtobin@richmondsymphony.com         
after January 4, 2021. RSSoM/YOP staff will host a meeting in February to help answer any                
questions you may have about your repertoire or recording requirements.  
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